BBS: Invitation letter to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 04 Jun 2020, Vicem Packaging But Son Joint Stock Company announced Invitation letter to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 No. 07/ 20/ TB – BBS as follows:
1. Meeting time: Starting at 7:30, on 19 Jun 2020
2. Venue: At the meeting hall of the Company – Km2 Van Cao Street, Loc An Commune, Nam Dinh City, Nam Dinh Province
3. Objects: All of shareholders who are holding shares of Vicem Packaging But Son Joint Stock Company (Securities code: BBS) according to the list of shareholders recorded on 20 Mar 2020
4. Meeting program: Sent as attachment of this invitation letter

5. Documents in service of the General Meeting of Shareholders: For the documents in service of the General Meeting of Shareholders, recommend shareholders to refer or download from the website: www.butsonpackaging.vn
If shareholders could not participate in the General Meeting of Shareholders, they could authorize another person to representing (following the form of authorization letter attached to this invitation letter)
6. Confirmation for participant:
· For proposals from the shareholders or the authorization representatives on contents of the General Meeting of Shareholders program, please send in documents to the organization committee before 16:00, on 16 Jun 2020
· To facilitate the preparation for the General Meeting of Shareholders, shareholders or authorization representatives need to confirm for their participant in the General Meeting of Shareholders before 16:00, on 16 Jun 2020 via contacting or sending the confirmation letter to the organization committee:
Organization committee of General Meeting of Shareholders
Vicem Packaging But Son Joint Stock Company
7. Address: Km2 Van Cao Street, Loc An Commune, Nam Dinh City, Nam Dinh Province

Tel: 0228 3845 183; Email: chienbbs@gmail.com
For further information, please contact to: Mr. Hoang Trung Chien – Secretary of the Company (Phone number: 0918 045 698)

